
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  J.R. “JOEY” HOPKINS 
 

GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 

 

Mailing Address: 

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION 10  

716 W. MAIN ST. 

ALBEMARLE, NC, 28001 

Telephone: 704-983-4400 

Fax: 704-982-3146 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 

 

Website: ncdot.gov 

Location: 

716 W. MAIN ST. 

                                         ALBEMARLE, NC, 

28001 

 

November 5, 2024 

 

 

WBS No:   17BP.10.R.141 

Contract ID: DJ00521 

County:  Union 

Description: Replace Bridge #329 over West Fork of Twelvemile Creek on SR 1315 (New 

Town Road) 
 

Addendum No. 2 

November 6, 2024 Letting 
 

To: Prospective Bidders 
 

 

This project has been withdrawn from the November 6, 2024, letting.  The advertisement has been 

extended and bids will be received and read on November 20, 2024, at 2:00 P.M. 

 

Please delete the EBS file you previously downloaded for the November 6, 2024, letting and 

download the new EBS file listed for the November 20, 2024, letting.  Bid Express will not accept 

your bid unless the new EBS file associated with the November 20, 2024, letting is used. 

 

Please note the following revision to the Proposal for the above referenced project. 

 

 Let date has been updated to November 20, 2024. 

 The contract availability date has been updated to January 6, 2025. 

 The contract completion date has been updated to March 10, 2026. 

 ICT #1 has been updated; availability date has been updated to January 6, 2025. 

 ICT #1 has been updated; completion date has been updated to September 11, 2025.  

 Utility Construction Special Provisions have been updated. Utility contacts have been 

updated. 

 

http://www.ncdot.gov/


 

 

Please note the following revision to the Plans for the above referenced project. 

 

 Utility Construction Plans have been updated to correspond to the updated special 

provisions. No quantity changes or utility locations were updated. 

 

 

The changes and attachments included with this addendum will become part of contract DJ00521. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (704) 983-4400. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jared Mathis, PE 

Contracts Engineer 
 

cc: file 
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